
Greater Cincinnati Running Club 

September 11, 2023


Meeting Minutes


Attendance: Todd Hofacre, Liz Hofacre, Jim Welland, Marty Hovey


• Liz will have August’s meeting minutes for next month’s meeting.


• There is $11,915 in the club’s checking account. Todd reviewed the club’s 
expenses.


• There is a race, The Harder 5k on 10/1/23. Marty explained the background of 
the race as well as provided other details. There are currently 105 signed up 
including those who are doing it virtually. 


• Concerning membership there are 70 households.

• Todd led a discussion about possible races the club could host. Race attendance 

has dramatically dropped probably due to Covid. More will follow.

• The possibility of a newsletter to promote the club was discussed. Liz will prepare 

some ideas including a featured running and tips, and Grand Prix standings.

• Activities appear to have picked up on Facebook.

• Todd explained that for the Grand Prix winners, the club will use plaques, 

glasses, and cups as awards. He also provided updates on its leaders. 

• The Holiday Lights Run is the only running event planned for the Club for the 

remainder of the year. 

• There was nothing to report for Race equipment.

• The next meeting is scheduled for 10/16/23 at 7:00 PM.

• The s meeting adjourned at 745PM.


